RADIATION RESEARCH

OFFICIAL JOURNAL OF THE RADIATION RESEARCH SOCIETY

MARC S. MENDONCA, P.H.D. EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

March 8th, 2012

Marc S. Mendonca, Ph.D. Editor-in-Chief Radiation Research Department of Radiation Oncology 535 Barnhill Drive, RT 041 Indianapolis, IN 46202-5289

Helen Z. Hill, Ph.D. 3 Silver Spring Road West Orange, NJ 07052

Dear Dr. Hill,

We have received the Fed Ex package containing your letter and document entitled "Analysis of Key Experiments Obtained in the Discovery in a Qui Tam Case" by Helene Z. Hill and Joel Pitt.

Your manuscript has been reviewed by a panel of Senior Editors of the journal, who did not find it to be appropriate for publication in *Radiation Research*.

The Senior Editors are, however, looking into the allegations you have made in the letter dated February 13, 2012 and your request for retraction of four articles published in *Radiation Research*. We will be in touch after we have reviewed and discussed this issue in greater depth.

Sincerely,

Marc S. Mendonca, Ph.D.

Editor-in-Chief

Radiation Research

Mendonco